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Dear Patient, 

We recently provided your heart doctor with new information about some Boston Scientific pacemaker and 

cardiac resynchronization therapy pacemaker (CRT-P) devices. The information we provided to your doctor 

is available on our website and can be located at www.BostonScientific.com/advisory. Your doctor will be 

able to tell you how your device may be affected and can work with you to make the best plan based on your 

individual health needs. For some patients, their pacemaker or CRT-P may need to be replaced for a new 

device earlier than expected. 

To confirm if your pacemaker or CRT-P is affected, please visit this website: 

www.BostonScientific.com/lookup. You will need to enter your language, as well as the model and serial 

numbers of your device, which can be found on your patient ID card.  

What should you do? 

• Keep and attend all your scheduled medical and device check appointments.  

• Talk to your doctor about the best steps for managing your pacemaker system.  

At Boston Scientific, patient safety is our priority and our constant focus. We are committed to working 

closely with you and your doctor. We recommend that you discuss this letter with your doctor, who knows 

best how this new information may affect you. 
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